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 Admissions Policy 



As an Ofsted registered preschool we are restricted to the number and ages of children that we can care for at any one time. 

We are happy to take on any child within my registered numbers and will not discriminate against children or their families for reasons such as race, religion, sex or ability. 

All children will be welcomed into the setting and we will encourage the other children in our care to support us in this. We will request up to 3 sessions settling in period should you require this in our contract. 

If you have any concerns regarding our admissions policy please do not hesitate to contact us.
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